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Oversatt meddelande
Inaktivera for: engelska
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---------- Vidarebefordrat meddelande ----------

Fran: John Bevan <chairman@thehds.com>

Datum: 19 februari 2018 18:53:34 +01:00

Amne: Diving dress

Till: hans@ornhagen.se

Cc: Michael Fardell <secretary@thehds.com>, Tony Marshall
<treasurer@thehds.com>

Hans,

Good to hear from you. It sounds like an interesting project. We have a limited supply
of original “Twill” material as used in the Siebe Gorman suits. You would be welcome
to some of that if we have enough and if you can let me know haw much you need. |
think our roll is 3 feet wide.

John

Dr John Bevan
Chairman

The Historical Diving Society

Email: chairman@thehds.com

Phone: +44 (0)23 9260 2260
The HDS, 5 Nepean Close, Gosport, Hampshire, PO12 2BH

Website: www.thehds.com
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